Liz Oakes appointed and Carolyn
Wilkins reappointed to the Financial
Policy Committee

Liz Oakes has been appointed and Carolyn Wilkins has been reappointed as
external members of the Financial Policy Committee (FPC), the Chancellor of
the Exchequer, Jeremy Hunt, has announced today (25 April 2024).
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